
 

 

 

 

Village Board Report – January 2018 

Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our website monthly to keep you 

informed of actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.  

 

ANTI-HARASSMENT POLICY – At the January 4, 2018 meeting, the Board approved an Anti-Harassment 

Policy. 

 

CHILDREN’S DENTAL HEALTH MONTH - At the January 4, 2018 meeting, the Board recognized February 

as Children’s Dental Health Month.  

 

POLICE ANNUAL REPORT – At the January 4, 2018 meeting, Chief Von Allmen presented the 2017 

Annual Police Report to the Board. 

 

OATH OF OFFICE – At the January 4, 2018 meeting, President Hettermann delivered the oath of office to 

newly hired Police Officer Jennifer Tiess. 

 

SCHOOL CHOICE WEEK – At the January 16, 2018 meeting, the Board approved a resolution recognizing 

January 21 – 27, 2018 as School Choice Week. 

 

ENGAGEMENT LETTERS – At the January 16, 2018 meeting, the Board approved Engagement Letters 

from Bernardi Securities and Ice Miller, LLP related to issuance of general obligation bonds. 

 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE SALE OF SURPLUS PUBLIC REAL ESTATE – At the January 16, 2018 

meeting, the Board authorized pursuit of bids for the sale of the Police Department building. 

 

ORDINANCES  

 

The Board approved the following ordinance at the January 4, 2018 meeting: 

 

• Ordinance 17-18-33 – Authorizing the Sale of Public Property Owned by the Village 

 

The Board approved the following ordinances at the January 16, 2018 meeting: 

 

• Ordinance 17-18-31 – Granting a Variance to 7.2-1 Permitted Fences for 912 River Terrace Drive 

 

• Ordinance 17-18-35 – Authorizing the issuance of Taxable General Obligation Bonds for the purpose 

of refinancing outstanding obligations of the Village, financing the costs of certain capital projects 

within the Village, and paying for costs related thereto. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village 

Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org. 


